
THANK YOU LARA PASTURA

30th September 2023

It is with a heavy heart that we share the news of Lara Pastura's resignation from
her position as a parent Trustee of the NCBRS Worldwide Foundation. Lara joined
our NCBRS family in 2019 when her son Alex was diagnosed with #NCBRS, and
since then, she has been an active member of our community. Her tireless efforts in
connecting with our families, providing peer support, and offering continuous
guidance to the Foundation have been invaluable.

Lara's contributions to the Foundation have been immeasurable, and her role as a
Trustee since April 2022 has been significant in driving the success of the NCBRS
Worldwide Foundation. She has been instrumental in raising awareness of NCBRS,
supporting families through our family Facebook group, and much more. Her
dedication and commitment have been truly inspiring, and her passion for helping
others is evident in everything she does.

While we are saddened by Lara's resignation from her position as a Trustee, we are
grateful that she will continue to volunteer and support us in small projects as
needed. Her expertise, knowledge, and experience will continue to be an asset to
our community, and we look forward to working with her in the future.

We cannot express our gratitude enough for Lara's dedication to our NCBRS family
and her advocacy for our rare syndrome. Her love and compassion have touched the
lives of many families worldwide, and we are honoured to have had her as a part of
our community. We will miss her passion and commitment greatly, but we know that
she will continue to make a difference in the lives of those affected by NCBRS.

On behalf of all our NCBRS families and the NCBRS Worldwide Foundation Board of
Trustees, we extend our sincerest thanks to Lara and send our warmest wishes. We
hope that her future endeavours are filled with joy, happiness, and success. Thank
you, Lara, for everything you have done for us.🧡💚💙

For and on behalf of all the Trustees of the NCBRS Worldwide Foundation.

Lee Reavey
Co-Founder & Trustee
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